
   

 

Announcement on temporarily suspended walk-in services 

Due to the recent earthquake on 28 March 2025. Aberdeen Asset Management (Thailand) Co., Ltd. 

( the "Company")  has temporarily suspended walk-in services on from 1 April 2025 onwards, until an 

official announcement is made regarding the regular office return date. 

During this period, you are welcome to contact client services team at Tel. 0-2352-3388 or email 

client.services.th@aberdeenplc.com  during business hours 9.00 AM-6.00 PM 

The Company would like to thank you for your continued trust in investing in the Company and assure 

you that the Company has a business continuity plan to support continuous customer service. You can 

follow the latest news and updates on our website. https://www.aberdeeninvestments.com/en-

th/investor/news  

 
 

 
 

Announced on 1 April 2025 

 

 

mailto:client.services.th@aberdeenplc.com
https://www.aberdeeninvestments.com/en-th/investor/news
https://www.aberdeeninvestments.com/en-th/investor/news

